
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

OF THE 

UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS 

July 15,1975 

On call of the President of the Board, a special meeting in executive ses- 
sion was held on Tuesday, July 15, 1975, at 7 : 00 p.m., in the Press Gallery 
of the LaSalle Hotel in Chicago, Illinois. Present were the following 
trustees: Mr. Ralph C .  Hahn, Mr. George W. Howard 111, Mr. Robert 
J. Lenz, Mr. Park Livingston, Mr. Earl Langdon Neal, Mrs. Jane Hayes 
Rader, Mrs. Nina T. Shepherd, Mr. Arthur R. Velasquez. Mr. William 
D. Forsyth, Jr., and Governor Daniel Walker were absent. The following 
nonvoting student trustees were present: Mr. Robert K. Conlon, Medical 
Center campus; Mr. Stuart D. Summers, Urbana-Champaign campus; 
Mr. Steven Szegho, Chicago Circle campus, Also present were President 
John E. Corbally and the guests of the Board, Dr. and Mrs. Donald H. 
Riddle, President of John Jay College in the City University of New 
York system. 

President Corbally had advised the Trustees that it was his intention 
to recommend to the Board at the regular meeting on July 16 the appoint- 
ment of Dr. Riddle as Chancellor of Chicago Circle campus. A number, 
but not all, of the Trustees had had an opportunity to participate in 
interviews with Dr. Riddle previously. The special meeting was called to 
provide an opportunity for all members of the Board to meet Dr. Riddle 
to discuss informally with him his thoughts concerning the future of the 
Chicago Circle campus and his general approach to the responsibilities of 
the office of Chancellor. Following extended discussion, the meeting was 
adjourned at approximately 9 : 00 p.m. 
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